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A Note From Principal Janet Gruenwald

Hello Wegner families! My name is Janet Gruenwald and I am

excited and honored to join you this year as the new principal of

Wegner! From the moment I learned I would be joining the Wegner

family, I have been thrilled to be a part of such an outstanding

school, district and community. I am a passionate believer in

creating a school culture in which staff, students and families feel

respected, valued and welcome. As we head into the 2025-26 school year, please don't ever

hesitate to reach out if you need anything.

This summer has been full of adventure in the Gruenwald home. I have two daughters, 19 and 24,

and my oldest recently moved back home. Thankfully the adjustment to having both girls back

home has gone fairly smoothly, and my youngest is loving having her older sibling around. My

husband and I celebrated our 27th wedding anniversary at the beginning of the summer and

managed to sneak away for a weekend to celebrate. Throw in some barbecues, family gatherings.

and regular summer activities, and we've managed to make the most of the warmer weather!

As I've had time this summer to get to know our Wegner staff, I am continuously impressed with

their dedication to our students. It is clear we have an amazing year ahead of us! Wishing you a
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fantastic start to the school year, and looking forward to meeting all our students and families

soon!

There is a LOT of information in this welcome back newsletter. Please be sure to read through,

making special note of arrival and dismissal procedures, absence/tardy procedures, important

upcoming dates, and class placement information.

Have a wonderful week and we look forward to seeing you next week!

Janet

8/20 - 1:00 - 3:00 K-5 Meet the Teacher / Supply Drop Off

8/21 First Day of School - 1st - 5th Grade

8/21 Kindergarten Orientation (10:00 or 2:00) - Please make sure to

bring your photo ID! You only need to attend one of the two

sessions.

8/22 First Day of School - Kindergarten

9/1 - No School (Labor Day)

9/11 - Curriculum Night (6:00 - 8:00)

10/2 - Fall Picture Day

Class lists will be available in PowerSchool on Thursday, August 14th. Class lists will also be

posted on the front doors of Wegner after 4:00 PM on the same day.

Please note that D33 does not accept or honor parent requests for classroom placement. Great

care is taken to place children in classes and ensure equitable learning for all children. Please

reach out to your child's new classroom teacher early in the year to get to know him/her. We know

that children do better in school when teachers and parents work together!

If your family is not able to attend our school supply drop off event, that's ok! Just have your child

bring supplies on the first day of school!
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Not sure what supplies your child needs? Our school supply list is available in both English and

Spanish using the link below.

School Supply Lists - English and Spanish

We’re excited to introduce PowerSchool, our new student information system. This will be your

go-to place to view your child’s teacher, schedule, attendance, and more. PowerSchool replaces

eSchool and Home Access Center.

Thursday, August 14: You’ll receive instructions on setting up your PowerSchool account, including:

A secure link to activate your PowerSchool Parent Portal

Your Access ID and password

Step-by-step instructions to log in

After activating your account, you’ll be able to:

✅ View your child’s teacher and class schedule

✅ See your child’s bus route information

✅ View other important, like grades and attendance
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As I have gotten to know families and staff, it has been clear that one of our goals for Wegner is to

create an environment where our families feel welcomed and we prioritize opportunities for

families to be more involved in the school, including volunteer opportunities. It is important to know

that any parent who wants to volunteer at Wegner, must complete the volunteer form.

If you anticipate being interested in volunteering during the school year, please read through the

Volunteer Packet and complete the appropriate forms.

**Paper copies of these forms will be sent home during Supply Drop Off on 8/20, as well as

available to complete in person.

English Packet

Spanish Packet

remove_red_eye468

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k0Jfjb-5DzVt6z9mMnXjAW-CLJejFp5xyZdJKt94GhQ/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xhGb00kBhudqIAbFEDr_9AHwuqDhjKbaGyz-l9V7RGA/edit?tab=t.0


All updates and communication from the school and teachers will be done through ParentSquare. If

you are new to D33 and have not registered for ParentSquare or want to download the mobile app,

please click the link below.

When you register, you MUST use the same phone number and/or email address you gave the

school. Having trouble? We will have staff available during Supply Drop off on 8/20 to help families.
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Sign Up for ParentSquare

Help Us Create a Special “All In” Welcome Video!

We’re creating a special “All In” welcome video to kick off the new

school year, and we’re inviting students, parents, and community

members to be part of it!

Record a short 10-30 second video sharing a message for D33

staff — a favorite memory, a quick thank you, or just a shout-out to

someone who has been "All In" for you. Be heartfelt, be creative, be

YOU!

📩 Email it to Nicole Eimer, Director of Marketing, Communications & Public Relations at

eimern@wego33.org by THIS THURSDAY
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These special messages will help inspire our staff for the new school year, and reinforce why we

show up every day... it's "All for them."

School Hours: 8:40 - 3:25

Doors open for breakfast at 8:15

Doors open for all students NOT eating breakfast at 8:30

Why does attendance matter? Regular attendance is critical in ensuring excellent student

performance. So when we're here, every day, ready and on-time... we move the needle on student

success. So, let's show up TOGETHER!
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Please report your child absent by 8:30 AM

(630) 293-6400 ext 8207

We know that sometimes families need to make alternate arrangements for student pick up at the

end of the day. If you need your child take alternate transportation (walking, riding with a friend,

etc.) please follow these procedures:

A parent or guardian MUST notify the office of the change by 2pm

A parent or guardian may send a note to school with their child, call the office, or send a

ParentSquare message (by 2pm) if that’s easier!

Emergencies will be handled on a case by case basis

If someone is picking up your child from the office, that person MUST be listed as an

alternate pick up person in PowerSchool.
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Please call or visit the office to add someone to your child’s pick up list!

Anyone coming to pick up a child MUST have a photo ID so that we can match the person

with the name in PowerSchool.

We take the safety of our students very seriously, which is why these procedures are in place.

Thank you for your support in helping us keep students safe and minimizing any confusion at

dismissal.

If your child arrives to school after 8:40am, they must enter through the front doors.

We will provide breakfast for tardy children until 9:15am

CHILDREN WHO ARRIVE AFTER 9:10 WILL RECEIVE ONE OF THE COLD LUNCH OPTIONS.

If you know your child will arrive AFTER 9:10 and would like to call ahead to request a specific

lunch, you may do so until 9:10.

Breakfast and lunch are FREE for D33 students. Each month we will send home a lunch menu

showing the lunch choices for each day. Students are welcome to bring a lunch from home if you

prefer.

Our main entrance will open for students eating breakfast at 8:15.

Students who are NOT eating breakfast should arrive at school at 8:30.
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District 33 is committed to securing all of its buildings to maintain a safe and appropriate learning

environment for all of its students using the Raptor Visitor Management System. All visitors

(volunteers, substitutes, and vendors) who seek access to either the district office or to a school

building when school is in session shall be required to ring a bell at the front entrance and identify

themselves and their purpose for visit before being granted access. Once access is granted,

visitors must present photo identification for the first visit. All visitors’ identification will be checked

against the sex offender databases in the 50 states. If the check comes back clear, a dated ID

badge will be printed for the visitor to wear for that day’s visit. The sex offender database will be

automatically checked each time a visitor signs in at the office. When departing from the building

all visitors will need to stop by the office to be logged out of the Raptor Visitor Management

System. The ID badge must be returned prior to leaving.

Principal: Mrs. Janet Gruenwald

Asst. Principal: Mr. Niko Bubaris

Website: https://wegner.wego33.org/
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Powered by

Location: 1180 Marcella Lane West Chicago, IL 60185

Phone: (630) 293-6400

Janet Gruenwald, Principal
Wegner Elementary School
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